303 CORNELL AVENUE ~ PHONE 3097-M

ELMER J. FISHER

DRILLING CONTRACTOR
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

July 31, 1939

Mr. Roy Yarbough
011 Inspector of the 0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Since talking to you last Friday, I inves-
tigated the wzter table on the Hill Reanch &nd I find
it is 70 feet where I intended to arill rether than

110 feet which I advised you.

Therefor on the enclosed notice of intention
to drill, you will note that I changed the 10 Inch so
as to be only 100 feet of the same, cementing it with
20 sacks and putting new casing in the hole.

A11 of the bslesnce is ©s per our conserveation
end I hope this meets with your spprovel. TWith best
personel regerds, I am,

Very respectfully yours,

£y Fioin



